
 

 

 
 
 

1. Nice Job Lady Bulldogs!! Last night @ 
Springfield you dominated the Millers in 
all three sets!! Our Junior Varsity 
Volleyball Athletes also came home with a 
win!! Go Bulldogs!!  
 

2. We also had a Great Win by the JV Bulldog 
Football Team yesterday, beating 
Churchill 20-16 at the hands of great 
defensive play that was highlighted by a 
99-yard interception return for a 
touchdown by Jason Padgett to get the 
score to 14-16. Then a great offensive 
drive in the last minutes with amazing 
quarterback play from Luke Wheeling and 
a touchdown by Daniel Jorge. At offensive 
and defensive line, Jake Perry and Rocky 
Johnson had great games. Keep up the 
good work Bulldogs. 

 
3. We will be showing a webinar from OSAC 

on the Oregon Promise Grant in room 6 
today, right after school. The Oregon 
Promise is a grant (money you don't have 
to pay back) that helps with tuition at 
Oregon community colleges. The 
application opens on November 1st. See 
Ginny Prickett for more information and 
to sign up to attend. 

 
4. There will be a representative from 

Southern Oregon University visiting in 
room 6 on Thursday, October 7th during 
lunch and right after school. All 
interested students are invited to attend. 

 
5. Bulldogs!!! Photography class is back!! 

Please see attachment for more 
information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
6. North Bend Cross Country ran a race at the 

Woahink Invitational Meet over the weekend! 
Sara Slade was our leader on Girls Varsity.  
Aiden Wilson was the top Runner for the Boys 
Varsity 
Caden Hunt was our Top JV Runner with a 
great time of 22:28. 
Miles Baxter was our second runner on JV and 
also had a great Personal Best time. He ran 1 
minute and 44 seconds faster than his last 
race.. 

 
7. Sgt. Rees with the Marine Corps will be 

meeting with students regarding a $180,000 
scholarship opportunity and educational 
career opportunities in the US Marine Corps 
during lunch on October 7th in the gym. 
 

Please bring your lunch with you. 
While this message is targeted to Juniors and 
Seniors, those interested in these programs in 
younger grades are also welcome. 
 

If interested, oorah! 
Join him in the gym on 10/7 during lunch. 
 

8. Seniors -- Don't forget to submit a senior photo 
for the 2022 yearbook.  We are happy to 
accept both professional and non-professional 
photos. Your photo should be snapped more 
recently than June of 2021, it should be 
vertically oriented, it should not contain 
references to drugs, alcohol, weapons, hate, 
or overt sexuality, and should feature the 
senior's face predominantly. The senior should 
be the only person visible in the photo.  
Limited use of filters is acceptable, but make 
sure your photo looks like you!  We will reduce 
and crop your photo to 1¼” x 1⅞”. Please 
submit photos to 
nbhsyearbook@nbend.k12.or.us 
 by December 17th. If we don’t receive a photo 
from you, we will use your school photo. 

 
 

      “It’s A Great Day to Be a Bulldog!” 
 

NORTH BEND HIGH SCHOOL 

2323 PACIFIC AVE. 

NORTH BEND, OR 97459 

***** 

541-756-8328 (main office) 

541-751-7183 (student services) 

541-751-7160 (athletics/activities) 
Tuesday, October 5, 2021  

Scholarship Information: 
Go to http://www.naggers.nbend.k12.or.us 

to access scholarship information. 

 
 

Athletics Today: Please Visit https://bulldogsports.org for the athletic calendar!            Go Bulldogs!!     
TONIGHT, our Lady Bulldogs will play Eagle Point at HOME! JV2 and JV @ 5:30 and Varsity @ 6:45!!!  
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